Littrell, Kyle

From: Foust, Bryan

Sent: Tuesday, December 12, 2017 5:56 PM

To: Mike EMNRD Bratcher; Crystal EMNRD Weaver; stucker@blm.gov; jamos@blm.gov
Cc: Sanders, Toady; Littrell, Kyle; Ruth, Amy

Subject: Notification of release at Poker Lake Unit 423 - XTO Energy

Good afternoon. XTO Energy is reporting a release at the poker lake unit 423 in excess of 25 barrels. We will turn in an
initial c141 once we've finished our investigation. Thank you.



